ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT : PORT BLAIR

Port Blair dated the 7" Octber,2011

NOTE

In continuation of our letter to M.H.A regarding filing an application in
Supreme Court in the Buffer Zone case seeking extension of time, in the mean time
we may prepare an application from our side and the same after vetting from Law
Department be sent to DRC, Delhi for filing the same in the Supreme Court by next
week.
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